
 
No. TRUBB 10/2024 
        August 8, 2024 
 

Subject :   Notification of the renewal of the Audit Committee  
 

To :       President,  
        The Stock Exchange of Thailand  
 

The Board of Directors’ Meeting No.3/2024 of Thai Rubber Latex Group Public Company 
Limited ("the Company") held on August 8, 2024 has resolved as follows:  
 

The renewal of the Audit Committee to replace expired directors. 
   - Mr. Surabhon    Kwunchaithunya  Audit Committee 

Effective since August 8, 2024 
 

Please be informed accordingly,  
                                             
       
 
 
  
  
 

Truly yours, 
 
 

(Mr. Pattarapol  Wongsasuthikul) 
Chief Executive Officer 


